From the Director.......

I thought it would be a few more years before I would be writing this
note......but circumstances have changed and I'm having to write it
now. Due to demands placed on me by my career, Tracee and I are
moving to Europe. It is with sadness that I am resigning as Director of
the Vancouver HOG Chapter. Tracee and I will remain Vancouver
HOG members and we will be submitting articles for the newsletter on

- There are a lot of members that have helped out that
I'd like to thank, so here goes. Thanksto... David T,
Dick A., Jean W., Rosalie M., Gerry R., Eric B, Darryl
H., Bill & Tara, Harry & Barbara, John H. John B.,
John & Barbara, Danny B., Roy S., Henry W., Karen
& James, Don G., Mark & Elizabeth, Gret S., Patrick
& Judy, Christina C. to name a few.

- There are two people that I could not have survived
without. First is my road roomy and the Chapter's 1st.
Assistant Director Dave. He was always there to use as
a sounding board and to pitch in when my job took me
on the road. Secondly, my wife Tracee, without her
support I would have been writing this note long ago.

It is my pleasure to announce that Vern Bye will be
replacing me. Vern has split his duties this last year

riding in Europe. I've had a great time this last year working with all of between Road Captain and Assistant Director and I am

the chapter officers and riding with a lot of the chapter members.
There are a few people that I would like to thank personally.

- Every good HOG Chapter has a good sponsor and I think we have
one of the best. Thanks to Darwin, Gordon, Terry and the rest of the
crew for all their help and support.

- Every good HOG Chapter has a great group of officers. For the effort
and support that I received from Paul, Norm, Lee, Flo, Diane, Sandra,
Jeanette, Rick, RJ, Vern, Dan, Mac and Roberta, I would like to say
thank you. The success that we had this year would not have happened
without you.

sure he will do a great job as Director. I hope he has as
much fun doing the job as I have. Hope to see you on
the road soon. See ya...

Clark




